
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/7/2017 1:05:16 PM
Subject: RE: Website email from jackie baer

That’s the answer
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 12:46 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: FW: Website email from jackie baer
 
We have not helped her yet. Please Advise (you will need to review the document).
 
My suggestion: “Thank you for the information. I am unable to introduce legislation in my current position, but I 
suggest you contact your senator, (insert senator).”
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: jackiebaer@gmail.com [mailto:jackiebaer@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Saturday, August 05, 2017 9:56 AM
 
Subject: Website email from jackie baer
 
Thanks for helping me
 

jackie baer
 
1816 bohicket rd. suite F
 
johns island, SC 29457
 
8434422871
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